
  

 

 

 

 
 
 

12th October 2017 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our Religious Education learning this half term, we will be learning about 

Christian places of worship. To enhance this learning experience we are privileged to be 

able to have a tour of St Barnabas church. This will take place on the afternoon of 

Thursday 19th October 2017. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 

17th October 2017. 

Regards 

 

Aaron Wheatley, Lizzy Butler and Charlotte Mac Donald 

Year 3 Classteachers 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give/don’t give permission for my child ………………………………………………in class 

………………………to go to the St Barnabus church on Thursday 19th October 2017. 

 

Signed ………………………………………….…………  Dated:………………………….……………… 
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